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Roadworks are starting in your area soon 

What’s happening, where and when? 
 
What: Pre-Surface Dressing Carriageway patching - Surface Dressing is a cost-effective road surface treatment used to prolong the life of roads that are starting 

to show the first signs of minor deterioration. It extends the life of the road surface, increases skid resistance, and seals the surface to stop water ingress, 

protecting it from damage caused by severe winter weather, such as potholes. Prior to surface dressing, carriageway patching will be undertaken to address any 

minor issues to prepare the road for the dressing, which will take place in the summer. 

Where: Oundle Road, Titchmarsh/Thorpe Waterville  
 
When: Tuesday 30th May – Friday 9th June (weeknight working only) 
 
How long: 9 Nights (22:00 – 07:00) 
 
Traffic Management: The road will be closed to through traffic on Oundle Road, Tichmarsh and Oundle Road, Thorpe Waterville. A diversion will be installed 

during the work hours as shown on the map adjacent. The red line shows the road closure extents, and the blue line shows the diversion route.  

Emergency Vehicles: No access for emergency vehicles.   
 
Residents/Businesses: Access for residents to be maintained where possible. Any residents located prior to Aldwincle turn (Fox Inn Pub) will be required to 
enter from the Thorpe Waterville closure point. There will be no access from Thrapston.   
 
Public Transport: Bus services will not be affected. 
 
Parking: To help us with our work, please move any vehicles parked within this section of the road before 08:00am. This is to enable our workforce to be able to 

carry out the works swiftly, without delay. We also ask that you park leaving a minimum of 20 metres of any junction for the duration of the works. Advanced ‘No 

Parking’ warning signs will be placed in the area 24 hours before. Thank you for your understanding, patience, and co-operation.  
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We will assist residents and business owners accessing and 

egressing their buildings. We also recommend you plan extra 

time for your journeys.  

 

We hope this information is helpful and we apologise for any 

inconvenience these essential works may cause. We will 

make every effort to minimise any unnecessary disruption. 

Our team on site will be ready to assist you with any issues 

you may have during the work and we hope you will find our 

employees courteous and helpful.   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Parking and Property/Business Access 

If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, please visit: 

www.northnorthants.gov.uk/highways or call our Customer 

Service team on 0300 126 3000 

Site contact: Harry Fox – 01604 529700 (08:30 to 16.30) 

In writing: nnccommunications@kier.co.uk     

Details of roadworks in your area can be found on one.network 

Follow us on: 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/NNCHighways 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/NNCHighways 

Customer Service 

Nothing is so urgent or important that we 

cannot take the time to do it safely. 

Please respect our workforce, whilst we 

improve your network. 

 

 Please scan the QR code should you wish to 

give feedback after the work finishes, some 

devices may require a free app. 

If you do not have access to a QR scanner 

please use; 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FFTNW

B6  
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